
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mr Richard Harley 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

27th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Number Day: 3rd February 

Our Children’s Committee would like everyone in 

school to support the NSPCC’s Number Day which 

takes place on Friday next week. The Committee 

met this week to organise the day’s activities and 

the children would like to share their ideas with you: 

 
On 3rd February, Tilston School will be having a Number Day. Your 

child/children can come into school in non-uniform and they could 

choose to wear something which includes a number (for example, a 

football kit or a onesie). Children in all the classes will take part in fun 

maths activities while also having an opportunity to make a difference to 

the lives of others. If your child/children would like to bring in a £1 

donation, we would be very grateful. Thank you for your support. 

 

Education Sunday: 5th February at 10.30 am 

This year’s Education Sunday service will take place on Sunday, 5th 

February. It’s always a lovely service to take part in and families from 

both Tilston and Shocklach Schools are invited to attend. Reverend 

Jane has asked our school choir to sing a few songs and we have sent 

home a letter for those children currently in Performing Arts Club with 

further details. Everyone is welcome at the service and it would be 

great to see lots of you at St Mary’s Church next weekend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Menu for week beginning 30th January 2017 

Monday Sausage and mash or pasta in tomato sauce 

Tuesday Beef pasta Bolognese 

or jacket potato with tuna and cheese 

Wednesday Roast dinner  

Thursday Beef stew with crusty bread  

or jacket potato and cheese  

Friday Fish and chips or omelette and chips 
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Malpas 
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Tel:  01829 250204 
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Personal Development 

This week, our focus for personal development is push yourself. Well 

done to the following children who have demonstrated a willingness to 

work outside their comfort zones, extend their learning and deepen 

their thinking: 

 

‘Top Class’ in the Chester Chronicle 

Tilston School’s appearance on the CBBC quiz show, Top Class, features 

in this week’s edition of the Chester Chronicle. The article can also be 

viewed online by clicking here. 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 Mr R Harley 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Carys: for pushing herself with her writing  

Y1 Dylan: for persevering with his writing to create a great poem 

Y2 Ronan: for persevering with his maths work 

Y3 Thomas: for pushing himself to think through what he needs to 

do to solve maths problems 

Y4 Georgie: for pushing herself to write imaginative fronted 

adverbials 

Y5 Jasmine: for pushing herself by listening to others who 

encourage and help 

Y6 Henry: for reflecting on how pushing past his doubts leads to a 

more positive outlook 

http://www.chesterchronicle.co.uk/news/chester-cheshire-news/tilston-school-pupils-take-part-12482271

